

TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH BRUNSWICK

Municipal Building • P.O. Box 190 • Monmouth Junction, NJ 08852-0190

Phone 732-329-4000 X7311 Fax 732-329-9026

August 21, 2015

In the Matter of the Adoption of the Monroe Township
Housing Element and Fair Share Plan and Implementing Ordinances

Docket No. MID-L-3365-15

To All Interested Parties on the attached Service List:

Please be advised that the Township of South Brunswick has filed a Letter Memorandum on behalf of the Township of South Brunswick, submitted with the Court's permission to assist the Court in its consideration of the application of the 1,000 unit cap in the Third Round.

In the event you wish to receive a copy of the documents that have been filed by the Township, please notify Lisa Ward, Legal Assistant in my office (lward@sbtnj.net) and a copy will be promptly sent to you via electronic mail and/or regular mail, as you designate. A copy of the documents can also be reviewed on the South Brunswick Township website (www.sbtnj.net); at the offices of the Township of South Brunswick; or in the Superior Court – Law Division, Middlesex County Clerk's Office.

If you have any further questions or comments, or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

And.

Verv

Donald J. Sears
Director of Law